
UNIVERSITY OF SZEGED 

FACULTY OF DENTISTRY 

INVITES YOU TO ATTEND OUR FIRST OPEN 

PRACTICE! 

 

 

 

To be a dentist is a challenging profession; a dentist needs solid theoretical knowledge and good 

manual skills as well. Therefore, our Faculty decided to give an opportunity for future students 

to see what happens in a preclinical practice in the first years of the education. 

We invite our prospective students to a small practice. Here you can try your skills.  

There will be easy tasks to do with your hands. What? This will be a surprise. 

 

DATE: 21 April, 2018. 10.00-12.00 (Saturday) 

VENUE: Building of the Faculty of Dentistry, 2nd floor, Students Laboratory 

6720 Szeged, Tisza Lajos körút 64-66. 

 

If you would like to partciapte, please send a message to Borbála Váró. We need to know how 

many students attend the practice to be prepared for that. 

When you arrive, please register. 

How to get here? 

You can arrive by train or car. From the railway station choose the tram Nr. 1 or 2 and get off 

at Aradi vértanúk tere.  

Parking is free Saturdays, there are parking places around the building. 

 

Contact: Borbála VÁRÓ 

varo.borbala@stoma.szote.u-szeged.hu 
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